
The following letter was kindly handed to me by 
the Rev. Mr. Potts, after these “Memorials” had 
gone through the press. So far as I know, it was the 
last letter Bro. Jackson ever wrote. It speaks for itself. 
It will no doubt be read with profit by the numerous 
friends of the deceased, as it has been by

The Publisher.


